Dear AMS Families,

This is principal Angela Wichers with this week's updates.

Parent/Teacher conferences will be held this week for new students and students in danger of failing. School will be dismissed at 1:35pm all that week and there will be no ACHIEVE.

Spring Break is March 18-22.

Testing season has arrived! The state test will be taken in the mornings and it is very important that your child is in attendance and arrives to school on time. Our testing schedule is as follows:

March 28- AzSCI all 8th grade students

April 3- AASA Writing: 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students

April 9- AASA Math I: all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students

April 11- AASA ELA I: 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students

April 16- AASA Math II: 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students

April 18- AASA ELA II: 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students

During the testing sessions, students cannot have access to their cell phones, air pods or smart watches. Students will be asked to have their ears visible during the tests, so no hats/hoodies worn that cover their ears.

Please do not drop off or pick up your child on Prince Road. The pick up and drop off locations are in the loop parking lot between Amphi Middle School and Prince Elementary or in the east parking lot near the solar panels. Thank you for helping me keep everyone safe.

4th Quarter athletics begin on March 25th. All paperwork must be submitted by March 15th if your child would like to participate in 4th quarter sports.

There will be a parent meeting for 4th quarter sports on March 29th at 5:00pm in the AMS Gym.

8th grade promotion is scheduled for May 16th at 8:45 am. More information will be forthcoming. You can also check the 8th grade promotion page on our school website. 8th grade behavior contracts will be due on March 15th.

Thank you to those of you who have completed the school registration for next year. If you have not yet done so, please log in to the parent portal and complete your child's registration ASAP. Please email me at awichers@amphi.com if you need help with your parent portal account.

Please keep your child at home if they are sick.

I hope you have a wonderful evening!

Sincerely,

Angela Wichers